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Friday 16th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: St Joseph’s Sports Day 

ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL SPORTS’ DAY 
Friday 27th June 2025 

VENUE: GREENWICH PARK, THE BANDSTAND THE AREA IS LOCATED THROUGH THE MAIN 
GATES AT BLACKHEATH 

REGISTER AT 10am IN THE PARK 
ACTIVITIES TO START AT 10:20 

1. Parents and Carers should bring their child to Greenwich Park on the morning of Sports Day at 10am 
where teachers and staff will be waiting to register them. 

2. All children should be wearing their P.E. kit.  A coloured band will be given to all children to indicate 
which house they are competing for.  

3. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch, (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks or products with nuts). A 
water bottle will be needed for all pupils. Additional water will be provided by the school. 

4. Please ensure that you apply sun cream in the morning and that your child is wearing a hat. 
5. Activities will be run in a carousel, with children organised by class. 
6. Pupils must stay with their teacher and class at all times. 
7. At the end of the sports activities, we will have the running races. This includes an opportunity for 

parents, carers and younger siblings to take part.  
8. Photographs can be taken, but please do not share on social media if children other than your own 

can be seen in the photo.  If anyone is unhappy about this, please contact the school office – email: 
support@stjosephs.greenwich.sch.uk 

9. It is advised that bikes/scooters should not be brought to the park and be left unattended.  

After the events, the children will eat their packed lunches in the park with their class. Families are 
welcome to sit with their children’s class.  After lunch, at 1pm, children can go home with a 
parent/carer if the attached form has been completed by Friday 20th June.  If children are not collected 
from the park, they will return to school with their class teacher and will be collected at normal home 
time.  

The day will go ahead as planned, unless we receive a severe weather warning.  If this happens, you 
will be notified by text, and the children will participate in their own class sports day in the school hall.  
Should this be the case, due to lack of space, no spectators will be allowed. 
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Our main focus is that all pupils have an enjoyable day, so please let us work together to ensure this.  

We look forward to seeing you all on the day to join in the fun. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Spalding 

Mr Spalding 
Year 4 class Teacher/PE Lead 
 
 

 


